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April 3, 2023


Re: Assessment of delayed bleeding after endoscopic 
submucosal dissection of early-stage gastrointestinal 
tumors in patients receiving direct oral anticoagulants 

by Sugimoto et al.


To whom it may concern:


This is to state that DMC has reviewed and rewritten the above manuscript for 
language, structure and expression of ideas, and that it is now in suitable form 
for publication in the biological literature.


Sincerely,





Guy Harris D.O. 
President


